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Comments: [External Email]Shoshone NF Travel Management Planning Project
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Dear Mark Foster - SNF Env. Coordinator,

| ask the Forest Service to devote its resources to managing the existing legal motorized road and trail system,
including preventing illegal use, closing and reclaiming inappropriate roads, and fixing existing resource damage.

I do not support new roads, trails, or expansion of winter use season at this time.

| appreciate the proposal to close the area around the Deception Creek ski trails to snowmobiles. Thanks for your
consideration, and dedication to protecting our public lands.

Sincerely,
Molly Selley
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